
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                        JULY 3RD, 2022 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 Into whatever house you enter, first say 

‘Peace to the household.’ If a peaceful 

 Person lives there, your peace will rest on 

 him 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


          

       July 3rd, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters      Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors        Scott Antle 

            Jan Pottier 

Counters:     Richard & Mary Ann 

   LaFollette 

       

                   July 10th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

Lectors: Jordan Roth 

           Bonnie Gregory     

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

       

         July 17th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:     Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:  Jim Ingle       

            Jan Pottier 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

   LaFollette 

    

Weekend Collection 

June 24th,2022 

 

Envelopes:   $               720.00    

Plate:    $                     120.00     

Total Parish:   $                     840.00 

        

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

June-to-Date:               $                   7,126.00 

June Budget               $              6,456.00 

Year-to-Date:               $                 88,725.89       

Year Budget                    $                 77,467.00     

Maintenance Fund YTD  $                 43,520.00 

Fund Raiser   $                16,744.00 

 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

 

Sunday July 3rd 

8:00a.m.  Babe White+ 

  By The White Family 

        

Sunday  July 10th 

8:00a.m Sister Evelyn Gregory+ 

           By Hubert & Bonnie Gregory 

  
                    

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               

 

 

          

  

  JULY BIRTHDAYS 

 

Mandy Klein   July 1st  

Carol Schaffer   July 1st 

Shari Klein    July 8th 

   

    NEW ADDRESS 

Anyone wishing to send Mary Fisher a 
card for her birthday, July 24th, or a card 
of Well Wishes, please send to Mission 
Chateau, Apt. #112, 4100 West 85th 
Street, Prairie Village, Kansas 66206 

Have a Happy 

and Safe Fourth 

of July 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, Ron 

Kretzer, Brenda Bromley, the elderly, and the chroni-

cally ill and their caregivers.  

, 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   

 ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS 

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR COMMU-

NITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH 

MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED 

YOU CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 

KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE 

YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  July 3rd, 2022 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

   Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the month 

         Soles for Christ 

AFL-CIO Community Services is planning the 

2022 Soles for Christ Shoe distribution. This 
will be the 20th year for the program, which  

helps to provide a new pair athletic/tennis 

shoes for children in need who will be en-
rolled in preschool through 12th grade. Do-

nors can contribute to this program by giving 
new tennis shoes.  New shoes can be donated 

to the agency, 1203 N. 6th until Friday, July 
29th. Hours for drop off are 8am-5pm Mon-

day– Friday. Monetary donations are also wel-

come and all donations are tax deductible.  

   Donut Sunday Hospitality Today  

Hospitality is built into the life of our 

faith community for the sole purpose 

of providing a time and space for 

adults to meet, visit and get to know 

one another socially and even begin or 

maintain lasting friendships.  

MIR House of Prayer is in need of Adorers  
            6492 Hwy. 6, Saint Joseph   

Please consider spending an hour with our  
Lord at MIR Chapel of the Holy Rosary. 
They are in need of committed adorer’s. 
Visit and pray with our Lord to increase 
your personal relationship with him. The 
peace we are seeking-the world does not 
offer! Current Open Hours: 9:00pm Tues. 
9:00pm Fri .and 1:00pm Sat. 

 If interested or if you have questions, call 
816-233-8359.  

Blessings of St. Joseph is having their annual 

summer sale on Catholic books, gifts and church 

supplies! Now through July 16th, in honor of Our 

Lady of Mount Carmel. All books are 20% off, and 

specially selected merchandise is 75%off. Visit them 

at the corner of Belt Hwy and Charles street. 



Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
In this week’s Gospel, we hear “Peace be to this house!” This was how the 
Anointing of the Sick ritual began for centuries with this invocation along with Holy 
Communion to the sick both of which followed the sprinkling of Holy Water in the 
place. Before a priest enters a place and begins the ritual for the sacrament, it is  
important that Christ’s peace is first invoked upon the place and the people who  
inhabit it. Jesus freely gives us His peace and order even amidst our chaotic lives. 
He enters into our sinfulness, our brokenness, our time of trial, sickness, etc. The 
caveat is that He is a perfect gentleman. He offers us this peace, but if we reject it, 
we will not receive it. This is what we learn from the Gospel today. The reception of 
the content of the Faith works much in the same way. The teachings of Christ bring 
peace and order to our lives. When there is inner turmoil or dissonance when we 
hear one of His harder teachings, it is not the Word of God that is disordered, it is 
the reaction that we have where we know what He says is true, but our feelings we 
have at the initial hearing create a resistance. This comes not from us being right, 
but rather trying to justify ourselves interiorly with whatever we are holding onto, 
with whatever is not right in us. This is true with a whole host of issues, most  
especially the moral teachings of Christ. Peace be to this house brings a whole-
someness, a quietness to our interior dissonance caused by our sins. For even if our 
sins our forgiven, they often leave a spiritual wound. We can be at many stages 
when we hear those words “Peace be to this house.” We can reject the peace  
entirely. Usually this erupts in violence. This is what hurt people do. We can accept 
part of it and be uncomfortable with the life we now must choose to follow Christ 
even if it includes leaving things behind which is terrifying. Or, finally, we can let 
these words permeate our interior house in all of our being—body and soul. We 
can let His peace permeate our consciences to right our wrong thinking, to heal our 
past, to forgive our sins, and to create wholesomeness again.  


